
Head Teacher School Message 
Each year group from 1-6 have their own pioneer to learn about, who has been selected 
for their qualities, achievements and demonstration of our school values. Our pioneers 
range from Tim Peake in Year 5 to Katarina Johnson-Thompson in Year 1. Our corridors 

are filled with informative and engaging displays celebrating these incredible figures – ask 
your child about their pioneer!

The election process is fully underway in year 6 for Head Pupils. Speeches have been 
written and recorded and we are now in the midst of the voting process. Next week, I will 

be able to formally introduce you to the 2024- 2025 Head Pupils!

Friday 27th

September at 
9:00am in the hall 

Upcoming Dates
Thursday 26th Sept – Yr 6 Trip to 

Natural History Museum & Yr 1/2 
Boomwhacker Workshop

Friday 27th Sept – Macmillan 
Coffee Morning – all cake 

donations gratefully received on 
the morning

Wednesday 2nd Oct – Individual 
Pupil Photos

Friday 20th September 2024

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures.

Whole school attendance: 93%

Sport Leaders

This week, three of our year 6 children had an 
amazing opportunity of taking part in Sports 
Leaders Training. They are part of our Sports 
Ambassadors Team and will relay what they 

have learnt to the rest of the team.

The training took place at Sevenoaks School, 
where they received lots of information and 

ideas as to what makes a great Sports Leader. 
We can’t wait to have our Sports Ambassadors 

Team in action!

Around the school in pictures!

Our Class Pioneers

Harvest – 4th October
We are collecting food for our local 
community as part of our Harvest 

celebrations. We are inviting families 
to contribute packets of food or tins 
e.g. cereal, pasta, biscuits towards 

this good cause. Thank you for your 
support.

Class % Class %

Tower - Golden G 92.5%

Westm - Lions G 90.4%

Severn 92.3% Manh 91.1%

Clifton 92.3% Ikuchi 87.6%

Jubilee 95.3% Anji 94.3%

Tyne 91.7% Auckland 95.9%

Amb 92.0% Sea Cliff 99.0%


